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Date: January 01, 2018 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We appreciate your inquiry concerning the use of peanut and/or tree nut products in our 
manufacturing facilities. 
 
The plants that manufacture our Max® and Gilardi® brands do not use peanuts or tree nuts on 
their production lines. Additionally, the plants do not store peanuts, tree nuts or any nut 
byproducts at their facilities. 
 
We appreciate your inquiry concerning the use of peanuts and/or tree nuts at this facility. We can 
confidently say that the possibility of cross contact at these manufacturing locations does not 
exist. If you have additional questions, please contact us. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Shawn Fear 
Director Quality, Conagra Brands 
Specsand.inquiries@conagra.com 
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